
 

 

 

  

 

  

September 4, 1997 

 

 

HAND-DELIVERED 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

Acting Unit Chief 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street & Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20536 

 

Re: Public Release of Transcripts of FBI Officials Who Testified Before the Church Committee 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

The Senate Select Committee on Intelligence has recently provided to the Review Board  transcripts 

of certain FBI and other officials who testified before the Church Committee so that the Review 

Board may obtain the appropriate agency authorization to release this testimony to the public. 

 

Accordingly, please review and authorize the public release of the enclosed May 11, 1976 testimony 

of Raymond Wannall, FBI Chief of the Nationalities and Intelligence Section from 1962 to 1965.  

Mr. Wannall’s testimony was cited in the Church Committee’s Report on the JFK investigation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 


